Milford Animal Commission Meeting
March 9, 2022

Attendees:

Scott Ellingson

Sara Nierenberg

Sue Stanek

Karen Dorney

Diana Jacobs (visitor)

Meeting started at noon.

Minutes of the February 9, 2022 meeting were approved by Susan and seconded by
Karen.

Last dog from the state raid in Orange went to Animal Haven in New York today.
Persian cat went to Animal Haven in New Haven.

Domestic black cat was adopted.

Warden’s Report accepted by Karen and seconded by Susan.

At this time, we currently have three dogs, one cat with 4 newborn kittens, and one cat
that was left in a box.

Meet & Greet — Our dog, Brownie, bit a chihuahua so we had to file a report and the dog
has to be quarantined for 10 days. Since he is not adoptable, he will be euthanized after

the quarantine.

In the past, thank you notes for donations have been hand written by Karen. Going
forward they will be done by the clerk and Shelley. Donations for February were $200.

Bat Dog is very hyper and not adoptable by a family.
Deb, our volunteer dog walker, has retired and moved south.
Our visitor, Deanna, wants to use Federal relief funds from Covid toward air conditioning

for dogs at Animal Control. Public notice for inclusion in proposals went out in October
but the deadline for submission of requests was August.



Meeting adjourned at 1:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Anna Accetta



Roll Call

Minutes

Warden’s Report
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Commission Report

Correspondence

New Business

Old Business

Animal Commission Agenda
April 13, 2022 at noon
at
Parsons Building, Conference Room C
70 West River Street
Milford, CT 06460



